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August 25, 2017 

 
file:  LLC RL Facility Tour 

 
 
• The Members of the Landfill Liaison Committee 
• Members of the Board of the EWSWA 
• The Mayor and Members of Council of the City of Windsor 
• The Warden and Members of County of Essex Council 
• Council Members and Administrators for the Municipalities of Windsor, 

Amherstburg, Essex, Kingsville, Lakeshore, LaSalle, Leamington and Tecumseh 
• Residents in the Vicinity of the Essex-Windsor Regional Landfill  
 
 
RE: TOUR OF THE ESSEX-WINDSOR REGIONAL LANDFILL 
 
Please be advised that the Essex-Windsor Solid Waste Authority will be conducting a tour 
of the Essex-Windsor Regional Landfill Site. There will be a bus on site to bring interested 
parties to various locations around the landfill site with opportunities to disembark and 
look around weather permitting.   
 
If you wish to attend the details are as follows and an RSVP is required: 
 
DATE:  Thursday September 21, 2017 (Rain or Shine) 
TIME:  3:30 p.m.  
ADDRESS: 7700 County Rd. 18, Essex 
RSVP BY: Monday, September 11, 2017 
CONTACT: Kelly Cartier, Executive Secretary 

Phone 519-776-6441 x 1229 or email kcartier@ewswa.org 
 
If you require any further information or clarification on any details, please feel free to 
contact the undersigned. 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
Tom Marentette 
Manager of Waste Disposal 
tommarentette@ewswa.org 
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